KVMD TV, LLC.

Ronald L. Ulloa
President

The licensee of KIMG-LD (BLDTL-20130508ABU) has received notice that the proposed
facility for channel 23 with technical parameters as described in the FCC construction permit
application to which this letter is attached, is predicted to cause interference to FCC file BLDTL-
20130508ABU. By way of this letter, the licensee of KIMG-LD acknowledges that it will accept
any interference caused by the proposed facilities of this application. The license for KIMG-LD
is owned by the licensee for KVMD.

If you have any questions concerning this acknowledgement, you are welcome to contact me at
the phone number listed.

Respectfully,

Ron Ulloa
President
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